
SPECIAL MEETING – 4-15-24 
 
The special meeting of the Board of Education of the School District of Elkhart Lake-
Glenbeulah was called to order by the President, Mr. Meeusen, at 5:02 p.m. on Monday, 
April 15, 2024.  
 
Roll call was taken and the following members were present: Mike Meeusen, Sarah 
Tegen, Grant Stecker, Sarah Rudnick, Ryan Vanderkin, Amanda Gebert (participated 
virtually), and District Administrator, Dr. Adam Englebretson. Erica Spatz arrived at 5:10 
p.m. 
 
Sarah Hall was also in attendance at the meeting.  
 
Mrs. Rudnick offered a motion to approve the agenda as the official order of business. 
Mr. Vanderkin seconded the motion. Motion carried, 6 ayes.   
 
Dr. Englebretson shared the passage rate on the operational referendum. Discussion 
occurred on the passage rate and the facility referendum plan.  
 
Having no further business, Mr. Vanderkin offered a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mrs. 
Tegen seconded the motion.  Motion carried, 7 ayes. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 5:48 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Kayla Groh-Bardon, Secretary of the Meeting 


